
Dear Parents, 
This week has been full of enrichment activities and shared learning. Below you can read about the Castle 
Day organised by the Infant team. What a wonderful way to learn about History. Colouring competitions and 
odd socks have cheered up our Friday and we are very grateful for all your donations. Donations are  
appearing for our Christmas Fair next Friday but we are still in need of lots of different things—if you are 
able to help please look at the next page to find out more information (I do know that the chocolate  
tombola is lacking in chocolate at the moment!).  

19th November 2021 

Years 1 & 2 Castles day  

Year 1 and 2 had a fabulous day on  
Monday when they were transported 
back to the medieval times to experience 
life in a castle. They all gained a  
certificate in medieval mastery after 
completing activities 
such as medieval  
dancing, natural cloth 
dying, knight training 

and even made their own Loxwood Tapestry! There 
was of course a snack time feast in the ‘Great Hall’ to 

Anti bullying week and Children in Need 
National Anti-bullying week is a good opportunity to have a whole school focus on  
friendship and kindness. This isn’t something that we ignore the rest of the year but as a 
national event it is something that can be shared across all schools. Wearing odd socks 
reminds us that we are all different and gives the children (and adults) an chance to  
express themselves. We have been growing our kindness tree with new leaves were  
teachers have seen a wonderful example of kindness from a child. 
 

We have also been raising money for Children in Need. The col-
ouring competition closes at end of school today and the winner 
will be announced next week. Many of you also popped your 
lose change in our charity buckets on the gate. A grand total of 

£135.88 has been raised and this will go to help all those children less  
fortunate.  

Charity fundraising at Loxwood 
Horsham foodbank  
Thank you so much for all the food and groceries you kindly for the Harvest  
Festival , your generosity has helped to feed a family of 4 for 15 days! 
 
The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
We have been thanked by the Royal Legion for raising £73.52. 



PALS EVENTS 

Infant Nativity  

Christmas Fair 

Wreath Night Donations Christmas Disco  

 There are lots of exciting events coming up and as always we thank you for your support. 

We are in need of donations, if you are able to donate any of the following we would be very grateful. 

chocolate for our chocolate tombola,  

Coloured donations for the class hampers (see below for your class colour 

 

Class list 

Tickets for the wreath night, Christmas disco and the infant nativity are all available via class list. 

 



Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2021/22 

Friday 17th December                                                                Last day of term   

Monday 20th December—Monday 3rd January 2022   Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 4th January 2022                                                        Return to school 
Friday 18th February                                                                  Last day of term 
Monday 21st February—Friday 25th February                                 Half term 
Tuesday 1st March                                                                     Return to school         
Friday 8th April                                                                            Last day of term 
Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd April                                    Easter holidays 
Monday 25th April                                                                     Return to school 
Friday 27th May                                                                           Last day of term 
Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June                                                  Half term 
Tuesday 7th June                                                                        Return to school 
Thursday 21st July                                                                               End of term  INSET days for  next Academic Year  

Monday 28th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

General dates   

26th November Christmas Fayre 

30th November  Flu Vaccinations 

30th November  Christingle Assembly  

8th December  Infant Nativity 9.00am * 

9th December  Infant Nativity 1.30pm * 

16th December  Christmas Lunch 

1st July 2022 Summer Fayre 

Acorns Evie for Kindness and Dexter for Dedication 

Oak Class Alfred for Dedication and Leila for Enthusiasm  

Willow Class 
Alexander for Focus and Sophie for Perseverance  

Rowan Class Callie for Commitment and Max for Enthusiasm 

Sycamore Class Cameron for Responsibility and Adam for Independence  

Mulberry Class 
Annabelle for Endeavour and Suzie for Perseverance  

Chestnut Class 
Matilda for Politeness and Edward for Perseverance  

 

 

This week’s winning house 

is…… 

Drungewick 

Kindness Tree 

Etta                               year 2  

Isabella                        year 6  


